
Huichol Indian Thanksgiving Mission Center

It has been nearly 25 years since we began to serve in Mexico. 
In April 1999, we first arrived in Mexico City and started to learn the language and 
culture, and it has been abundant grace and great privilege to serve the Lord in Mexico 
ever since.

At first, we didn’t know where to begin, but with a desire to plant a church bought by 
the blood of Jesus Christ, we continued to preach the Gospel to one soul at a time. As 
a result, we were able to establish a local church on the outskirts of Guadalajara, 
Mexico’s second-largest city. Now, the time has come to hand over the church ministry 
to our dear brother Javier, who has walked along with us for 15 years, experiencing 
together the love and grace of the Lord, and we are so grateful for this transition.

In the midst of this, we have been able to start constructing a sanctuary in Jesús María 
Cortes for the Huichol Indian village. This is the priority of the mission center, through 
which we seek to provide Gospel-centered spiritual education to the children and youth 
in the village. Just as we did each time we built a church building in other Indian 
villages, we started by digging the foundation and using the small funds we had to 
purchase cement and necessary construction materials. However, we still have a long way 
to go before completing the sanctuary and creating a space for Sunday School children  
and ministries for youth. We have been praying that through the partnership with 
people of faith and churches, God’s Kingdom may be expanded in this Huichol Indian 
village.

Thank you very much!
God bless you!


